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The A&P committee met October 5. During the meeting, it was decided that as the Portico 
benefits will have a minimal premium increase in 2023, they will be continued at the current 
level for staff. Trinity’s director of finance has submitted the elections to the Portico site. The 
committee is working to determine the salary information for 2023. 

Two policies were discussed: 2.30 Employee Leave (formerly called Sick Leave) and 5.70 
Keeping Kids Safe. In addition, the committee reviewed a job description for a new faith 
formation coordinator position. 

The committee will meet again on October 20 the complete the 2023 budget request with the 
latest information. 

Patti Shatto, Chari 


